
You’re invited to a FREE webinar 

“Avoiding Fraud when Paying:  

Teaching Family Members, Seniors, etc., Technology and 

the Safest Ways to Pay for Their Purchases” 

Thursday, November 21, 2024 

2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
***Complimentary CEUs available for social workers and LPCs in Texas or  

a Certificate of Attendance*** 

 

Online Registration Required at:  

https://avoiding-fraud-when-paying-technology-and_safest-options-11-21.eventbrite.com 
 

 

*Webinar Instructions will be emailed to registered participants via ZOOM one day prior to the webinar. 

 

For questions please contact:  

NCT AAA:    Marty Mascari:    Marty@NTADS.net    or    call  (940) 202-4500 ext 101 

Presenter: 
 

Veronica Alegria, State Outreach Specialist - Texas Senior Medicare Patrol – Better 
Business Bureau Foundation, Houston, TX - https://www.bbb.org/local/0915/bbb-stx

-contacts.html 

Funded, in part, by Texas Health and Human Services Comission 

https://avoiding-fraud-when-paying-technology-and_safest-options-11-21.eventbrite.com

